
WAC 182-550-5425  Upper payment limit (UPL) payments for inpa-
tient hospital services.  The upper payment limit (UPL) program is 
terminated effective July 1, 2007. The medicaid agency will not make 
UPL payments after June 30, 2007.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 41.05.021 and 41.05.160. WSR 15-18-065, § 
182-550-5425, filed 8/27/15, effective 9/27/15. WSR 11-14-075, recodi-
fied as § 182-550-5425, filed 6/30/11, effective 7/1/11. Statutory Au-
thority: RCW 74.08.090, 74.09.500. WSR 07-14-090, § 388-550-5425, 
filed 6/29/07, effective 8/1/07; WSR 06-08-046, § 388-550-5425, filed 
3/30/06, effective 4/30/06.]
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